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Ottawa, 5th April 1919.

Sir,-

Refering to your letter of the 12th ultimo I beg

to inform you that in the reply received from Mr.W.R.Boucher,

Superintendent of the C.N.Rwy., Sudbury,he says, -

"Some years ago there were a number of battle killed at this

"prossing, but of late years the people on the reserve have

"kept their cattle fenced in better."

The crossing referred to is equeneed with the Standard

wooden onttl guarde - The Spur leading to the gravel

and the pit has never been fenced and I have arranged

have a gate put on where this spur comes on to the right-

'of-way instead of rattleauards, and this I think will give

better protection and eliminate any further trouble at

this point.

It is hoped that the cattle guarde will give suffi¬

cient protection in the future at the crossing in the Garden

 donner Indian reserve referred to and that the spur does not

requiredaing as stated by Mr. Boucher.

Your obedient servant,

Fdw Lea

Assistant Deputy and Secretary S
A.D. NoNabb Esq.

Indian Agen

Sault Ste Marie, Ont.
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